PUBLIC NOTICE

RIBBON CUTTING FOR
FAY CAFE
TUESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2023
10:00AM - 10:30AM AT
2855 W STATE ROUTE 89A
SEDONA, AZ 86336

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend the ribbon cutting
ceremony for Fay Café. This will take place at 2855 W. State Route 89A, Sedona, AZ 86336
beginning at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, August 15, 2023.

While this is not an official meeting, public notice is given for this event because of the potential
that guorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at one time.

Karen Kwitkin Date
Executive Assistant to the City Manager’s Office
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